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Dear Parents, 

We hope you are all continuing to stay safe and well. It’s been a good second week back 
with Year R, 1, 6 pupils and keyworker children in school and I want to thank everyone 
involved in making it a success. I am sure you are aware that last Monday the Secretary of State 
for Education announced that schools would not be able to welcome all primary children back for a 
full month before the summer. We await further guidance this weekend from the government. I do 
want to reassure families that we are very mindful a significant number of our school children are not 
yet able to come back and that they are very much in our minds. 
For those families with children in school, please remember to send them in with only a snack and, if 
in Year 6 or a keyworker, with a packed lunch - no bags or other items from home. We cannot have 
items going to and from school for your, and our, safety. Also, as part of the school’s risk assessment, I 
have to confirm that parents must inform the teaching staff about their child’s health on arrival to 
school if they have any concerns or anxieties. 
Many families have established a routine with home learning and children have risen to the occasion 
and so much good work is being completed - please continue to send us your brilliant photos. The 
school has been keeping in touch with families both through feedback to work being emailed, with 
Year R Tapestry and with phone calls. Should you have any worries or concerns please ring the school 
office. 
We are planning for September as though we will have the whole school back, particularly with 
regards to the phased induction of our new Reception children and will adapt these plans if we have 
to in line with any updated DfE guidance. 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, 
Mr Jones 
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Ava was really excited to receive a new 

book. She practised her finger rhymes 

and feels like she is a Year 1 now! 

This is Ben’s writing – it’s his own 
version of the story Flotsam.  
He used the story board to help think 
about what the characters might be 
thinking and saying. 
 

 

 

 

Daisy completed a model of a Viking ship and 

tested it to find out if it floated! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL LEARNING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

The children in bubble 4 were busy making 

Anglo-Saxon villages from materials they 

found outside.  

Thomas has started a project about wildlife. 

 

 

 

This is Toby 

practising his 

shooting in 

netball. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

      
 
 
 
 

 

In bubble 1 the children were enjoying painting 

their ‘under the sea’ clay models.  They have also 

been busy with a science experiment, mixing 

powders with different liquids and finding out 

what happens! 

 

Some pictures of Year 6 and their 

sculpture work, and science planting 

experiments. There is also some trick 

skipping! 

 

 

 
 

 


